
From: Paul Thurmond <PThurmond@tktylawfirm.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/3/2014 8:19:46 AM 
Subject: FW: Solicitor's Budget Plan

Attachments: Funding Proposal for SCCPC.pdf

Katherine- maybe after the election we can talk about this? Attached is the solicitor's proposal. It
would be greatly appreciated to be able to have about three of the solicitors have a chance to sit
down with Governor Haley. I would also like to make the meeting. Please let me know your thoughts. 
Take care, Paul

Paul R. Thurmond
THURMOND KIRCHNER TIMBES & YELVERTON, P.A. 
15 Mid-Atlantic Wharf, Suite 101 
Charleston, South Carolina 29401 
Phone: 843.937.8000
Fax: 843.937.4200
Email: pthurmond@tktylawfirm.com
Web: www.tktylawfirm.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission has been sent by an attorney. It
may contain information that is confidential, privileged, proprietary or otherwise legally exempt from
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are not authorized
to read, print, retain, copy, or disseminate this message, or any part of it, or any attachments. If you
have received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your
system without reading the content and notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. 
There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege, including the attorney-client 
privilege, that may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we
inform you that any U.S. tax advice contained in this communication (or in any attachment) is not
intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under
the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any
transaction or matter addressed in this communication or attachment.

-----Original Message-----
From: Duffie Stone [mailto:stonelaw@hargray.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 12:26 PM
To: Paul Thurmond
Subject: Solicitor's Budget Plan

Senator,

I have attached our latest report. Please take a look at the second page and see if that addresses 
what we talked about a few weeks ago.
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thank you again for your help on this,

Duffie


